PUBLIC NOTICE
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
USD No. 232
35200 West 91st Street, De Soto, KS 66018
 
Unified School District No. 232 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk (CMAR) services per K.S.A. 72-1155. 
 
Unified School District No. 232 is seeking interested firms to provide CMAR pre-construction services. The CMAR will assist the District’s Architect in Construction Administration. Proposals will be solicited by the Board of Education in a three-stage qualifications-based selection process. The RFQ will be available on or after September 10, 2025. Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ shall submit a written request to Brian Schwanz, Ed.S. Chief of Operations, 8355 Peoria Street, De Soto KS 66018 or brian.schwanz@usd232.org. Responses to the RFQ will be due on or before the close of business on September 24, 2025.


